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The Board of Commissioners office released the following road related
information:

COMMISSIONERS®™ WEEKLY REPORT
Friday, May 30, 2003

NEWS RELEASE
SANDLAKE-GALLWAY ROAD PROJECT WORK BEGINS

The contractor of the Sandlake-Galloway Road project will start construction
activity in the Sandlake and Galloway Roads in the near future. Initial
activities will include various culvert installations and removal of the
detour bridge at Galloway Bridge and moving it to the West Beaver Creek
crossing on Sandlake Rd about 1 mile West of Hwy 101. Expect possible
traffic delays at these locations. Weekly news releases are posted at the
following web site:

www.co.tillamook.or.us/gov/pw/sg-project/index.htm

(the above i1nformation was only a portion of the entire Weekly Report)
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